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Comments: I've lived in Missoula for 21 years and have hiked and paddled Holland Lake numerous times. It's a
vital and precious place. The health of Holland Lake, its forest and wildlife should be top priority. The beauty and
charm of Holland Lake come from it being a more primitive experience-please do not turn it into Disneyland!
Adding more lodging, parking and a destination restaurant will be detrimental to the environment and the laid-
back vibe. It is not the Forest Service's job to help the lodge be profitable. There should have been much more
advance notice of this expansion request and there should definitely be an environmental review. | am opposed
to the expansion.



